
1 June2007

The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

Mr Edouard Dayan
Director General
Universal Postal Untion
International Bureau
Weltpoststrasse 4
Berne. Switzerland

Dear Mr Dayan,

Via Facsimile: +41 31 352 43 23

Thank you very much for your letter dated 30 March.

I am pleased to learn that negotiations will reach conclusion on the. post application by
the end of June 2007 and should any issues be raised in the negotiations that UPU will
endeavour to conclude the discussions in a timely fashion.

I acknowledge the progress the UPU are making on the details of the .post topic within
its member states, and constituencies, in exploring the technical aspects as well as the
legal and regulatory issues that must be respected.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for the invitation to speak in a high-
level conference focusing on the international developments in eCommerce and the
postal sector in Bern on 8th June. Unfortunately I have a previous commitment and need
to be in another part of the world. I have notified Daniel Le Goff of my inability to speak
and my colleague, Theresa Swinehart, Vice President Global Partnerships, will
participate on my behalf.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you success in the upcoming Conference
taking place in Bern on the 8th June.

I look forward to meeting with you at another mutually acceptable
the progress on the .post TLD application.

Kind regards,

Paul Twomey
President & CEO
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